
PLEASE ORDER BEFORE
31ST JULY TO AVOID
DISAPPOINTMENT!

PLEASE ORDER BEFORE
31ST JULY TO AVOID
DISAPPOINTMENT!

Please note: This date applies to schools returning at the start of September.
Parents of schools with earlier return dates will need to order sooner.

If you have any queries on your order,
please email online@stitchdesign.co.uk

Thank you and have
a great summer!

The Stitch Design Team

DON’TDELAY

Click HERE to order!Click HERE to order!

Please pass this on to your
pupils parents & guardians

IMPORTANT!IMPORTANT!

The summer is finally here and although here at Stitch Design we’ve already 
built up great stock levels to ensure your order is sent out in record time, 
there can always be issues that are out of our control, with this in mind 

please order as early as possible, especially if your child is starting school 
for the first time!

Orders received prior to the end of the month will be fulfilled as priority with 
current stocks, so please help us to help ensure you receive your uniform 

before the start of term.

https://www.stitchdesign.co.uk/pages/find-my-school

